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Trans people have been attending school, participating in sports, and sharing facilities
for some time and it hasn't even been on most people's radar until recently. I think the 
current modifications and standards have been sufficient and see no reason to change 
them. If issues arise, let the school or facility involved, who know the individual and 
that facility, determine how to handle the situation.  I hope Maine doesn't join the 
current bandwagon of making the lives of trans people more difficult than they 
already are.Please protect the rights of all Maine's people. Thank you.


